
Nursery Newsletter Friday 17th June 2016

Parent’s meetings/visits:-

 New reception parent’s meeting – Wed 22nd June 6pm
 Miss Daniels’ class visit – Thurs 30th June 9.30-10.30
 Miss Herrity’s class visit – Thurs 23rd June 11-12
 Nursery parent’s meeting – Tues 28th June 3.30
 Nursery class visits – Wed 29th June

Thank you

The Nursery Team

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Math’s Magical Moment

Child’s Name:

This week please share with us a magical moment about maths. For example: Can your child count
how many pieces of toast there are at breakfast time? Can they find any squares around your
home? Can your child spot any numbers on their way to school?

We have enjoyed starting our ‘Pirate’s Ahoy’ topic this week. We have
been busy in our indoor and outdoor Pirate Ship role-play areas. The
children have been using maps to find treasure. They are very good at
doing the ‘Swashbuckle cheer’ “AHAAARRRR!”

Marvellous Maths!

This week we have taken part in lots of fun maths activities and
challenges such as making sea creature repeated patterns, using
different coloured paints and sponges to make patterns, counting
out gold coins and finding and naming different shapes around the
classroom. Well done nursery!


